From: Julie Quinn

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C&H Hog Farm Permit
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:49:25 AM

Please do not allow the ADEQ give C&H A reg. 5 permit. | am respectfully
requesting that you protect The Buffalo River Watershed from pollution so that the
Buffalo National River, the first National River in the United States, can be

enjoyed for generations to come. The Buffalo River is enjoyed by so many and is a
destination for people from all over the world to fish, float and supports so many
clean tourism businesses . Please do not allow our Beautiful Treasure that is the
Buffalo River become a dead, polluted waterway.

Respectfully

Julie Shelton

Eureka Springs, AR
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